Louie Azzolini

From: Mary Tapsell [tapsellm@inac.gc.ca)

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2001 2:33 PM

To: eao’l@mveirb.ni.ca

Cc: Marie Adams; David Milburn; Ranjit Soniassy, exec@mveirb.nt.ca
Subject: timelines for Cdn Zinc EAS

Louie: The expert advisors from DIAND have finally had an opportunity to meet and discuss the requirements for the
Review of the EA documents on the Cdn Znc projects. As mentioned in the letter sent by David Livingstone to Vern, we
have cooncerns with our ability to meet the deadlines for the EA review as currently suggested. This stems from the fact
that many of our expert advisors and reviewers have been and are out in the field, as well as the difficulties in opening
(unzipping) documents.

We will be able to provide you with a complete listing of our IRs by July 20th. We will be meeting next week with the
other RMs for these EAs and will collectively discuss the requirements we have for timelines for the rest of the review.

regards,

Mary Tapsell % ) -

Manager, Environment & Conservation ) e

DIAND ’ -
PO Box 1500

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2R3

ph: 867-669-2680
fax: 867-669-2701

tapsellm@inac.ge.ca



